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COVID-19 Advice and Guidance

‘Hands. Face. Space’ campaign
A new public information campaign has been launched ahead of winter to highlight how everyone can help to stop the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19). Earlier this week, the Prime Minister launched the 'Hands.Face.Space Campaign' urging the public to wash their hands, cover their face and make space to control infection rates and avoid a second peak of the virus. 

Do you have COVID-19 symptoms?
The main symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are:

· A high temperature – this means that you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature)
· A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour or three or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual)
· A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means that you’ve noticed that you cannot smell or taste anything or things smell or taste different to normal

To protect others, do not go to place like a GP surgery, pharmacy or hospital if you have any of these symptoms. Get a test to check if you have coronavirus and stay at home until you get your result. Anyone you live with, and anyone in your support bubble, must also stay at home until you get your result. If you need medical advice, contact NHS 111. Children should not be coming into school if they have any of these symptoms. Please see further NHS guidance for additional information. 

My child has a cough but we think it is just a cold?
We are already seeing children with coughs and colds and this is only likely to increase with the onset of winter. A cough is one of the main symptoms of COVID-19 however a cough does not automatically mean that your child has the virus. If your child develops a cough, please consider the following:

· Is it a new, continuous cough?
· Are they coughing a lot for more than an hour?
· Have they had three or more coughing episodes in 24 hours?
· If they usually have a cough, is it worse than usual?

If your child develops a cough in school, we will contact you to discuss this. If we believe that is it a new, continuous cough, we will isolate your child (still supervised) and ask you to collect them. We would recommend that you seek medical advice by contacting NHS 111. If your child has COVID-19 symptoms, they should be tested as soon as possible. It is essential that you contact school as soon as you receive your child’s results. All household members and members of the family’s support bubble should be isolating whilst you await the outcome of the test. Please see further NHS guidance for additional information about self-isolating.
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We share in Christ’s life so He can guide our thoughts, words and actions.
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